
Thursday, October 10, 2024 at 6:30p.m. 

You're invited to a Walk to Remember.

This event is a memorial walk to remember children lost through miscarriage, stillbirth, early
infant/childhood death, abortion, and other reproductive losses. This walk is for all families
who have lost children at any time, both recently or in the past; caregivers who support
these families; and anyone interested in attending in support. Let us gather together to walk,
remember, and offer support to one another. 

Vida staff and volunteers will host a reception at the end of the event. 

Learn more at www.vidasupportservices.org/walk-to-remember.

RSVP’s are encouraged. 

Visit www.vidasupportservices.org/walk-to-remember to RSVP by October 4. 
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